
Annual General Meeting 2001 of the Geological Society 
of India at Hyderabad 

The Annual General Meeting of the Geological Society of India will be held at 
Hydcrabad during 9 to 11 October, 200 1 at the invitation of the National Geophysical 
Research Institute (NGRI) of the Council of Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR). 
A National Workshop on "Water Harvesting with Special Reference to Artificial 
Recharge" will be held concurrently. The workshop will cover the following themes: 

Review of current practices 
Identify practices suitable for different geoenvirons 
Effectiveness of methods 
Revival of traditional system 
Prioritizing of approaches 
Urban harvesting 
Groundwater legislation 

Scientists/researcherLs/NGO1s interested in participating in the Workshop are requested 
to contact Dr. D. Muralidharan, Scientist, National Geophysical Research Institute, 
Uppal Road, Hyderabad - 500 007, India. Phone: 9 1-40-7 170 14 1, Extn.23 19 (0); 
9 1-40-72034 18 (R); Fax: 9 1-40-7 17 1564; Email:postmast@csngri.ren.nic.in 

During the annual convention it is customary to hold a session on presentation 
of recent research. Earth scientists who have material to present are requested to 
contact S.V. Srikantia, Hon. Secretary, Geological Society of India, P.B. No. 1922, 
Gavipuram P.O., Bangalore - 560 019; Telefax: 080-6613352; Phone: 6522943; 
Email: gsocind @ bgl.vsnl.net.in 


